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Comments: I submit this comment in blunt, explicit support of the withdrawal of mining companies from the Rapid

Creek Watershed. With this comment, I also ask the Forest Service to expedite the withdrawal proposal to the

Secretary of the Department of Interior, Deb Haaland. In no uncertain terms, I support the withdrawal of mining

companies from the watershed because there is no reason in a climate change/global warming induced present

day U.S. to place 20,000 acres of precious land and water at the mercy of these mining companies.


